
INTRODUCTION

Dear Fellow Urologists, Colleagues and Friends, 

Welcome to UROFAIR 2022!  On behalf of our organizing UROFAIR committee and Singapore 
Urological Association (SUA) executive committee, we want to thank everyone for taking the 
time to join us in our annual urological conference in Singapore.

COVID-19 has taken away 2 years of face-to-face interaction between us.  I’m sure all of us 
miss the good times when we could meet, and exchange academic and practical urological 
knowledge with one another.  Indeed, most of my urological knowledge comes from these 
precious conferences which had world-renowned speakers share their pearls of wisdom among 
colleagues.  We are most glad that we are able to meet in person again for UROFAIR 2022. 

First, we would like to thank everyone who supported UROFAIR 2022 by sending us their 
abstracts.  I’m sure the effort taken to produce these scientific works must be tedious and 
painstaking.  We sincerely hope that we are able to publish all submitted abstracts in this special 
edition of CJUI.

Next, we would like to thank our foreign delegates who participated by sending in their abstracts.  
We really hope to be able to meet everyone in person in Singapore.
 
As with previous years, SUA is honored to again collaborate with The Canadian Journal of 
Urology International (CJUI) to publish all accepted abstracts in a special e-abstract supplement 
to the CJUI.  Accepted abstracts will be put up on our app and access will be granted to registered 
participants of UROFAIR 2022.

I would also like to thank Dr. Leonard G. Gomella, Editor-in-Chief and Dr. Yew-Lam Chong, 
International Editorial Board member, for their continued collaboration with CJUI.

Last but not least, I would like to thank our SUA secretariat as well as our event organizer and 
team for helping us with the organization of the abstracts.
 
Please enjoy UROFAIR 2022!

Best regards,

Dr. Fiona Wu
UROFAIR 2022 Chairperson
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